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Edo de Waart Music Director

Sabelina Smith New Zealand
Symphony Orchestra

Te Tira Piioro o Aotearoa
By email to: fyi-request-10366-380d8c97 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Smith

Official Information Act Request

National Tours

This is in response to your request for certain Official Information received by International Recordings
email on 22 May 2019. A copy of this request is attached. National¥Youth Qe et
Community Programmes

: ; i hool

Our records show there have been no accidents of the type you have described. MUSICTorse 00
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Shelley Hood

To: Shelley Hood
Subject: FW: Official Information request - Accidents during a concert

---—-0riginal Message-----

From: Sabelina Smith <fyi-request-10366-380d8c97 @requests.fyi.org.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 10:15 PM

To: General Enquiries (NZ) <nz.info@nzso.co.nz>

Subject: Official Information request - Accidents during a concert

Dear New Zealand Symphony Orchestra,

Could you please provide stats on number of accidents during a concert including the type of accident and the
instrument was being played?

For example: Star Wars: A new hope in concert, 1, violin.

Yours faithfully,
Sabelina Smith

This is an Official Information request made via the FY| website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-10366-380d8c97 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Is info@nzs0.co.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to New Zealand Symphony Orchestra? If so,
please contact us using this form:

https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=nzso

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright
policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your
organisation's OlA or LGOIMA page.




